OPEN FIELD TRIP
SOLOMON ISLANDS
8 - 20 January 2012

Emergency Architects Australia is offering 20 people the
opportunity to travel to Obombollu in The Solomon lIslands to
participate in the delivery of village latrines over a 2 week period.

The project site is on the island of Ranongga, where EAA has been
working since the 2007 earthquake and tsunami, and is part of a
wider national sanitation program.

You will be accompanied by an experienced member of the EAA
team and work alongside the community living in a typical village.

The community will provide all meals, which usually consists of rice,
vegetables, fruit, tapioca and great seafood including tuna. There
will also be time to learn about the community, visit significant sites
and join the village in their afternoon volley ball competition.

Date: 8 - 20 January 2012

Cost: $3500 ex Brisbane and includes;

all flights, transfers, local travel, accomodation, food,
insurance and a contribution to materials for the project.

Emergency Architects Australia (EAA) is a not for profit, non-sectarian, professional organisation. Our vision is that built environment expertise is available to communities in
the Asia Pacific Region to help reduce avoidable risks from natural disasters and to assist communities with their reconstruction following disasters. EAA sends experienced
architects and other built environment specialists to disaster areas to work alongside aid agencies, local communities, governments, and funding institutions to rebuild
devastated areas in a sustainable way. Emergency Architects believes that the early construction of permanent rather than temporary structures, using local materials, delivers

a faster long-term result. e m e rg e n cy a rc h ite Cts a u stra I i a

For further details please contact our Brisbane Office at brisbane@emergencyarchitects.org.au www.emergencyarchitects.org.au




